
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM NO. JCGDP-2025-002 

  
TO  : DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, and UNIT HEADS  
   STUDENTS and STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS 

UP Diliman 
  
 
 
FROM  :  JOSE CARLO G. DE PANO, Ph.D.  

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  
  
SUBJECT : Call for Nominations and Applications for the  

2025 Gawad Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral 
 
DATE  : 9 January 2025 

  
The Gawad Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral is the highest, most prestigious university 
award given to UP Diliman (UPD) students who have attained a high level of academic 
accomplishment, demonstrated good leadership, and exemplified honor and excellence in the 
service of the people.   
 
To recognize these exemplary students, the UPD Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
(OVCSA) officially opens the call for nominations and applications for the 2025 Gawad 
Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral. 
 
The guidelines and forms are available through this link: https://bit.ly/GTNM_25. Please use a UP 
email account to access the files. The nomination/application documents must be submitted on 
or before 14 February 2025 (5 p.m.).  
 
For inquiries, please get in touch with the OVCSA through the same email provided. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-x7X7kkwWhhwziEzRnfC0G2Ds-74xTr5?usp=sharing

